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Dec 15 - LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS

2024

Feb 1 - Year 1-6 Students return

Feb 6 - First day for Kindergarten
9:30am - 2:30pm

 

Wishing all of our
GPS families a
happy and safe
holiday season.

We look forward to
seeing all your

smiling faces back
in 2024!



Dear parents and carers,

The last 2 weeks have been a blur with so many amazing events to cap off what has been an incredible
year. I would like to take this opportunity to thank our amazing community for your ongoing support
throughout the year. To those families who are moving on, I wish you the best of luck and thank you for
being a part of the GPS family. We will miss you!

Our Presentation Day, held at the Saraton Theatre, served as a fantastic opportunity to acknowledge
and celebrate the accomplishments of our students. I take pride in the achievements of all our students
this year, whether you received an award or not. You have all demonstrated growth, improvement, and
maturity. On the day, I had great pleasure in announcing Zoe and Dominik as our new Captains, Lily and
Jacob as Vice Captains and Tay, Harrison, Lincoln, Maddison, Zoe, Archer as our Prefects for 2024.
Thank you to our 2023 leaders, Lennox, Aidan, Kayla, Zahlia, Connor, Henry, Sienna, Ashlyn and Elissa for
everything you have done this year in leading by example and representing our school in community
events.

On Wednesday, families received their child's written school report, providing insights into their
achievements this semester. The comments and grades contained in the report aim to offer a
comprehensive understanding of your child's progress and acts as a guide in supporting their future
learning. 

Last night Year 6 celebrated 7 years of Primary schooling at the annual Year 6 Farewell at the GDSC. The
night was full of laughter and dancing! Thank you to everyone who helped make the night so special.

The annual GPS Infants Concert was a smash hit with our Infants students belting out some cracking
Christmas songs and our junior and senior dance ensembles busting some serious moves. Our P&C also
held a very successful Christmas raffle raising just under $2000 which was drawn on the day. A big
thank you to our fabulous P&C! You are amazing! 

On Wednesday the GPS lower field was packed to capacity with the inaugural Student vs Teacher soccer
match. This hotly contested match failed to disappoint with both teams putting everything on the line
to get the victory. The end score was 5-3 in favour of the teachers. Thanks to everyone who participated.
Better luck next year students!

I would like to express my deepest gratitude to the teaching staff, our SLSOs, SASS staff and GA. We are
extremely fortunate to have an exceptional team of teachers, executive staff, and support staff. The
teamwork, passion, and drive to support our students never ceases to amaze me. I witness the long
hours you put in and the profound level of care and commitment to supporting our students and their
families. 
Stay safe and we will see you back at school in 2024.

All the best,
Nick Campbell
Relieving Principal
 

Relieving Principal’s Report



Congratulations to our 2024 School Captains Zoe & Dominik and
Vice Captains Lily & Jacob

2024 School Captains

The kids at GPS are amazing and incredibly
caring. In three days over 400 'Gift-a-bike"

tickets were filled in by students who
wanted a friend to win a bike. It was a shame

that only one bike was able to be given.
Bonnie nominated her friend Georgie to win

the bike. Next year there will be more
opportunities like this for GPS kids to show

their selflessness.

History was made when the Overall
Champion Sporting House Shield was
presented this week. The shield was

presented to the captains of Lipman, a
surprise as Lipman had not won any of the

carnivals this year. Despite this, Lipman had
performed consistently across all three
carnivals, accruing enough points to pip

Notaras by two points in the end.
Congratulations Lipman.



Congratulations to all our Award winners from our 2023 Presentation Day!

Presentation Day



Last week our Infants students put on an amazing Christmas Concert
for their family and friends. Well done everyone!

Infants Christmas Concert



COMMUNITY NOTICES
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